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To: Roberto Frontini <president@eahp.eu>
Cc: "joan.peppard@hse.ie" <joan.peppard@hse.ie>, Jennie De Greef <Jennie.DeGreef@eahp.eu>, Tony West <tony.west@gstt.nhs.uk>
Subject: EAHP - Should we press release our medicines pricing statement?

Roberto,

As you may recall, last year we got approval from the GA for a policy statement on sustainable and equitable access to medicines (I.e. pricing). The primary reason for the statement was to give the Association some mandate to give views at the many Brussels and EU events that cover this issue. 

At spaced out periods in the last year we have made individual press releases of the AMR and eHealth/mHealth policy statements and got some relatively pleasing attention in specialist media and social media outlets.

Given medicines pricing is a sensitive issue however, and there might be a desire to generally leave these matters primarily to industry and payers to debate (I.e. keep our public profile on non-commercial matters) we are not under obligation to press release the pricing statement, and could simply publish the statement on the website without any attention-raising activity.

However, if you think it appropriate, we could issue a press release along the lines of the attached in order to be fully public and transparent about our views on the topic. 

I also attach the agreed policy statement for reference.

I think the decision on whether to press release or not largely rests on how much yourself and Joan wish to be drawn into this topic in the next 12 months. Press releasing our views does invite industry and others to seek our input at various event and on numerous initiatives in this area. We have valid things to say, and it raises our profile, but is there a risk of distraction?

In any case, we can perhaps discuss the pros and cons a little more on our Monday morning call.

Regards,

Richard



____________________________
 
Richard Price
Policy and Advocacy Officer
European Association of Hospital Pharmacists (EAHP)
Rue Abbé Cuypers, 3 B - 1040 Brussels, Belgium Tel:  +32 (0) 2/741.68.35 | Fax: +32 (0) 2/734.79.10
e-mail: richard.price@eahp.eu  www.eahp.eu
EU Transparency Register ID Number: 82950919755-02
Attend the 21st EAHP Congress – Vienna, Austria 16-18 March 2016
Congress Focus: "Hospital Pharmacists taking the lead - partnerships and technologies"
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